
WAC 480-93-185  Gas leak investigation.  (1) Each gas pipeline 
company must investigate any odor, leak, explosion, or fire, which may 
involve its gas pipelines, promptly after receiving notification. 
Where the investigation reveals a leak, the gas pipeline company must 
grade the leak in accordance with WAC 480-93-186, and take appropriate 
action. The gas pipeline company must retain the leak investigation 
record for the life of the pipeline.

(2) In the event of an explosion, fire, death, or injury, the gas 
pipeline company must not remove any suspected gas facility until the 
commission or the lead investigative authority has designated the re-
lease of the gas facility. Once the situation is made safe, the gas 
pipeline company must keep the facility intact until directed by the 
lead investigative authority.

(3) When leak indications are found to originate from a foreign 
source (for example, a gasoline tank, a sewer, a marsh or customer-
owned piping), and the situation is ongoing and potentially hazardous, 
the gas pipeline company must:

(a) Take appropriate action regarding its own facilities to pro-
tect life and property; and

(b) Report the leak promptly to the source facility owner or op-
erator and, where appropriate, to the police department, fire depart-
ment, or other appropriate governmental agency. If the property owner 
or an adult person occupying the premises is not available, the gas 
pipeline company must, within twenty-four hours of the leak investiga-
tion, send by first-class mail, addressed to the person occupying the 
premises, a letter explaining the results of the investigation. The 
gas pipeline company must keep a record of each letter sent for five 
years.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 80.01.040, 80.04.060 and 81.88.040. WSR 
08-12-046 (Docket PG-070975, General Order R-549), § 480-93-185, filed 
5/30/08, effective 6/30/08. Statutory Authority: RCW 80.04.160, 
80.28.210, and 80.01.040. WSR 05-10-055 (Docket No. UG-011073, General 
Order No. R-520), § 480-93-185, filed 5/2/05, effective 6/2/05. Statu-
tory Authority: RCW 80.01.040. WSR 92-16-100 (Order R-375, Docket No. 
UG-911261), § 480-93-185, filed 8/5/92, effective 9/5/92; Order R-102, 
§ 480-93-185, filed 5/18/77.]

Certified on 2/20/2023 WAC 480-93-185 Page 1


		2023-02-21T23:48:37-0800
	Electronic transmittal




